
                PERSONNEL FROM THE MINISTRY OF HEALTH CONDUCT AN AWARENESS  

           SESSION AT ISWK 

                                                                           HIGHLIGHTS 

 

A team of doctors and nurses from the Wadi Kabir Health Center, visited Indian School Al Wadi Al 

Kabir, Senior wing on 21st October 2020 with a view to create an awareness and brief the 

members of the ISWK COVID 19 TASKFORCE on the standard operating procedures and 

precautionary measures to be taken against the spread of Covid-19. 

They were welcomed by the Principal, Mr.D.N.Rao, Vice- Principals , HoD’s , Coordinators and staff 

of the Administration Department  of the school. 

The meeting commenced with an introductory address by the MoH Staff Nurse, Mrs.Suad Al- 

Mahrouqi. 

She very vividly explained details about the Dos and DONTs for the staff as well as students in 

order to arrest the spread of Covid-19 in the school premises. The precautionary measures to be 

taken before school reopening, mandates on how to manage the students in school with proper 

social distancing, recording of temperature, hand hygiene techniques etc. were very elaborately 

elucidated by her. 

 



 

Dr. Nabila Al-Wahibi and Dr.Noof Al Alawi addressed the staff, clarifying doubts posed by them 

and also highlighted the importance of all of us being role models for our students. The basic 

protocols to be followed and practices to be in place were further reiterated by the doctors. 

The Principal, Mr. D.N. Rao and the Vice-Principal, Mr. Nazim Qureshi emphasized the fact that 

the school has formulated the SOP DOCUMENT and further presented a short overview of the 

same. The document was very well received by the personnel and they expressed appreciation at 

our readiness for the start of school. 

 

The ISWK fraternity extended gratitude to the team and thanked them for their valuable inputs. 

Before leaving the school premises, the team inspected the Temperature Recording device and 

the Sanitization Tunnel erected at the main gate of the school. They commended all at ISWK for 

their efforts in ensuring that the school is well equipped to welcome their students back. 


